
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    CONTACT: Van Wanggaard 

November 20, 2019            608-266-1832 

 

Statement on Enactment of Bill to End Miller Park Tax 

 

“This is a great day for taxpayers in southeastern Wisconsin and especially Racine County. As 

someone who has been working to end the tax for the last 9 years, I’m glad that we now have a 

date-certain end date for the tax – August 31, 2020. Halleujiah! The tax is dead! 

 

After 24 years and nearly $600 million, taxpayers know that they have paid more than their share 

to keep baseball in Wisconsin. I’m glad that Governor Evers and every legislator listened to the 

taxpayers and agreed.  

 

 I am hopeful that with this chapter behind us everyone, including those that vehemently opposed 

the tax and even Cubs fans, can enjoy the Brewers product on the field, rather than focusing on 

who is paying for the field.” 

 

 

 

 


